
  

 
                     

 
          Memo 

 
To: Board of Directors 
From: Larrie Ann Davis 
Date: July 12, 2018 
Subject: Candidate Filing 
 
 
  
The statewide general election will be held on November 6, 2018.  The District has 
three director terms expiring; Director Kinzel, Davis and Farrell.  Their terms of office will 
expire December 5, 2018. 
 
Candidate filing begins on July 16, 2018 and ends at 5:00 pm on August 10, 2018.  The 
Election Office is expecting many candidates to file candidacy documents during the 
last week of the candidate filing period.  In order to minimize wait time, the Elections 
Office recommends that candidates schedule an appointment for filing their candidacy 
documents by calling (909) 387-8300.  Although recommended, appointments are not 
required. 
 
 


